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First Hamilton Savings and Credit Union is not a registered credit union in Ontario. Its
website, www.fhscu.com, should not be consulted.
 
First Hamilton Savings and Credit Union is not connected to Hamilton Community Credit Union
Limited, a registered Ontario credit union.
 
Before providing funds to, or doing business with, First Hamilton Savings and Credit Union, or
any other financial entity, consumers should ensure the entity is a legitimate corporation and not
operating fraudulently. In Ontario, all financial institutions including loan and trust companies,
credit unions, caisses populaires and insurance companies must be licensed/registered with the
Financial Services Commission of Ontario (FSCO) or with the Office of the Superintendent of
Financial Institutions (OSFI) .
 
List of loan and trust companies licensed/registered with FSCO
List of credit unions/caisse populaires licensed/registered with FSCO
 
Consumers should check that the name of an entity purporting to be a financial institution
operating in Ontario appears on the list of licensed/registered financial institutions on the FSCO
or OSFI websites. 


